
Appendix III – Copy of the Petition received 

 

 

A petition with 488 signatures on it was handed to officers at the Sheppey Area 

Committee on 19th September 2024.  

 

Title 

 

‘Ensure the shingle bank stays free and open to anyone who wish to enjoy the peace 

being by the sea brings.’ 

 

Petition Details 

 

Why this is important? 

 

A minority of people do not like looking at some vehicles as it is not to their taste and 

are petitioning for anyone who enters the shingle bank to pay a fee or close it off 

completely to everyone. The fees that would be needed to maintain the area will cost 

thousands to the fees will be passed to the public. 

 

 

 

 


